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March 17, 2019 
 
 
Dear Editors: 
 
 
I am writing to confirm that I have carefully read and edited Dr. Emel Köseoglu’s manuscript, 
“New Treatment Modalities in Alzheimer’s Disease.” 
 
I am a U.S.-born medical scientist and native English speaker, and have been educated at 
universities in the United States and United Kingdom.  I am also a freelance editor for two 
professional scientific editing companies, American Journal Experts and Oxford Scientific 
Editing. 
 
I believe the language content for this manuscript meets criteria for “Grade A.” 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jeffrey Ehmsen, MD PhD 


